PRACTICE HEADER

PATIENT DETAILS
Dear Colleague

Thank you for your letter dated INSERT DATE HERE regarding the above named patient.  Unfortunately, I am unable to take over the post bariatric surgery monitoring of this patient as this level of care falls outside of the (n) GMS contract.  Indeed, bariatric surgery is classed by NHS England as specialist commissioning.  Until such time that an enhanced service has been put into place to ensure adequate resources, protocols and education for the work to be carried out safely in the community, I am unable to take over this patient’s long term bariatric care.

If you have any further new information upon the development of a local or national enhanced service, please do not hesitate to contact the Doncaster Local Medical Committee who are working with DBHFT on our behalf regarding this matter.  I have attached their contact details below for your convenience.
Yours Sincerely

Dr  INSERT YOUR NAME HERE
Doncaster Local Medical Committee

C/O The Oakwood Surgery

Masham Road

Cantley

Doncaster

DN4 6BU

Tel/Fax

01302 320010

Email

office@doncasterlmc.co.uk

